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To:
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Russell Capps <russellcapps@gmail.com>
Friday, March 12, 2010 7:43 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
leverage change

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this e-mail to urge you not to tighten the leverage margin to 10:1. As a hobby trader I trade
very small amounts to make some additional funds. Were you to change the leverage, I would no longer
be able to trade even the small sums that I currently do. Please leave rates at 100:1. Thank you

Russell Capps


